
Market Recap – 2/12/25 

We had a strong market today, with the biggest turnout of buyers so far this year. 

Our Parker cattle performed exceptionally well, and overall, beef cows and bulls 
held steady compared to last week. Dairy cattle also remained steady, while 
high-quality bred cows saw a very strong demand, finishing higher than last week. 

With next week’s big run of feeder cattle, consignors held back, resulting in a lower 
showing and an insufficient test on the market. Anticipation is high for next week, with 
consignors and buyers excited for what’s shaping up to be a great sale! 

Buyers are highly interested in cattle with good vaccination programs and a long wean, 
especially those with a strong respiratory vaccine protocol. Demand is strong for cattle 
that are well-prepared and healthy 

We’ve got a great number of pre-consignments for 2/18/25, which helps us market them 
to their Fullest Potential! 

Below pre-consignments: 

215 Heavy to mid 400lb & Heavy to mid 500lb  -Steers & Heifers 

40 head of 400-500 Weight Steers & Heifers 

17 head of Avg 550 Weight Steers out of RA Brown Bulls 

With more Pre consignments coming daily! 

For more details, Give us a call at (575)635-4173 Or visit the Pre-Consignment section on 
our website. 
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